
 

 

Notice of Filing 

Labor Condition Application with the 

Employment and Training Administration 

 

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is sought by Zifo Technologies Inc. through the filing of a 

Labor Condition Application (“LCA”) with the Employment and Training Administration 

of the United States Department of Labor. 

 

1. Number of workers sought 1  

2. Proposed job title Project Manager  

3. Standard Occupational Classification 15-1299.09 Information Technology Project 

Managers  

 

4. Intended start of employment 05/05/2025   

5. Intended end of employment 05/04/2028  

6. Annual offered wage $100,000.00  

7. Locations of employment 

 

 

                    

Zifo Technologies Inc.:  

245 Main St.,  

Cambridge MA 02142 

 

Home Office:  

3920 Mystic Valley Pkwy,  

Apt 322 

Medford, MA 02155 

 

 

The LCA is available for public inspection at Zifo Technologies Inc.: 500  Lake Cook Road, Suite 

LL7, Deerfield, IL 60015. Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the Labor 

Condition Application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the Labor Condition Application 

may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of 

Labor. 

 

This notice may be reposted pursuant to USCIS Guidelines (Efren Hernandez Letter issued October 

23, 2003), confirming that an amended I-129 is not necessary where an H-1B employee is being 

moved to a location where a Labor Condition Application is in place. Where a proposed worksite 

falls within the same “area of intended employment,” as defined at 20 CFR § 656.3, as the previous 

worksite, a new Labor Condition Application is not required. The employer need only re-post the 

Notice of Filing at the new worksite. 

 

This notice was posted under one of the following manners permitted under 20 CFR § 655.734 of 

the Code of Federal Regulations. 

 


